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Nurture, Nature, Knowledge: 
Enabling inquisitive thinkers and inspired learners with kind 

hearts.  
 

OUR VALUES THOUGHT FOR THE 
WEEK 

Our focus Christian value is 
‘Forgiveness’. In Worship, we have 

been thinking about how sometimes 
it can be hard to ask for forgiveness 
and also to forgive, but it helps us to 
let go of negative feelings and feel 

happier. 

 
 

 
 

 

SHOWCASING SCIENCE WORKSHOP 
We are looking forward to welcoming families into school on Friday 
afternoon, at the end of the day, to share in the wonder of Science. 
This area of the curriculum has been a key focus for us, and we are 
proud of the quality of our offer. Mrs Wilcox is our Science Subject 

Leader and has been working hard, with the staff team, through the 
course of this year to work towards the school achieving the 

Primary Science Quality Mark. 

 PRE-LOVED SUMMER UNIFORM SALE 
Pre-loved summer uniform items will be on sale at parent’s evenings on 

Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th March.  It will be near to the 
Scholastic Book Fayre.  There will be an honesty box for donations and a 

suggested donation list (items ranging from £1-£2.50) so please bring 
along cash so that you can purchase uniform ready for the change to 

summer uniform after Easter. 
 

SUMMER TERM 
CLUBS 

A letter detailing 
the extra-curricular 

clubs offer and 
sign-up form for 

after Easter will be 
sent home 
tomorrow.  

WEEKLY WELL DONES! 
Well done to the following children, who 

were nominated for the outstanding 
worker award on Friday: 

EYFS:  Archie; KS1: Harvey; LKS2: Oliver; 
UKS2: Tom, Martha & Pippa. 

We are also very proud of these children 
who were spotted demonstrating our 

Christian values: 
EYFS: Oscar; KS1: Dylan; LKS2: Tom C;  

UKS2: Jonah 
 

EASTER BINGO CANCELLATION 
The Easter Bingo due to take place at the village hall this Friday has 

been cancelled due to low ticket sales. If you purchased a ticket online 
this will be refunded. 

EYFS STAFFING 
Mrs Wallis will not be back in school prior to 
the Easter break. Mrs Beattie and Mrs Wilcox 

will continue to work additional days to 
provide continuity to the class, with Mrs 

Gordon also working as part of the teaching 
team. 

WMTC PERFORMING ARTS 
OPPORTUNITY 

Mrs Hedges is running two information 
sessions for children and parents/carers 

to find out more about this exciting 
opportunity. These will take place on 

Wednesday at 3.30pm and 5pm. Please 
note, this will be open to children 

currently in Years 3, 4 and 5. 
 

LINK AND LEARN SESSIONS 
We are looking forward to welcoming EYFS 
parents/carers into school at 2.30pm today 

for our outdoor Link and Learn session. 
Don’t forget your wellies!  

 ANCIENT EGYPTIAN 
WORKSHOP 

Our Year 5 and 6 children 
have an exciting morning in 
store on Tuesday. They will 

be heading down to the 
village hall to take part in 
an immersive historical 

experience, to support and 
enhance their current unit 

of enquiry learning. 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS 
You will receive your 

appointment time in your 
child’s book bag/backpack 

on Wednesday of this 
week. 

Unfortunately, due to Mrs 
Wallis’s absence, EYFS 

meetings will be postponed 
until after Easter. 

AVONCROFT MUSEUM 
A great Easter offer can be found at: 

https://avoncroft.org.uk/product/eas
ter-at-avoncroft.  

https://avoncroft.org.uk/product/easter-at-avoncroft
https://avoncroft.org.uk/product/easter-at-avoncroft

